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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Current biennium cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds

The annual cost to the Public Utilities Commission to outsource the emergency medical dispatch quality assurance 
program for E911 calls is estimated at approximately $475,000. 
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